
 OAAC-23-39    
   Memorandum  
  

  
File: 03-05  

Date:  December 1, 2023  
To:  Steven Moenster, Chair and Members of the Oshawa Accessibility Advisory 

Committee  

From:  Pamela Aguilera, Council-Committee Coordinator  

Re:  Information from Oshawa City Council – November, 2023  
 
At its meeting of November 20, 2023 Oshawa City Council endorsed the following O.A.A.C. 
recommendation:  

  
CF-23-82 Ed Broadbent Park - Accessible Curb Cut Alert on the City's Website (formerly 

OAAC-23-34) (Ward 5)         
   
That the City website provide an alert to advise residents that although Ed 
Broadbent Park is accessible from the parking lot, it does not have a public 
sidewalk accessible curb-cut from the south bound transit side at this time. The City 
will have this completed in the near future. 

This item is provided for information to the Oshawa Accessibility Advisory Committee, no further 
action is required. 


